
 
 

NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION 

for  

ONLINE COURSES 
 

If you are taking online courses at Ogeechee Technical 

College for the first time, you must attend the New 

Student Orientation for Online Courses Using the 

ANGEL Learning Management System. 

 

Schedule for the Orientation 
 

September 28th, 2010 (Tuesday) - Orientation sessions 

will start at 10am, 2 pm, and 4 pm. 
 

September 29th, 2010 (Wednesday) - Orientation 

sessions will start at 11 am, 3 pm, and 5pm 
 

September 30th, 2010 (Thursday) - Orientation sessions 

will start at 10 am, 12 pm, and 4 pm. 
 

New Student Orientation for Online Courses will take 

place in the GIS Lab (room 861) in the Occupational 

Studies Building.   

 
Please e-mail John Locke at jlocke@ogeecheetech.edu if you have any questions. 
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